
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
TO: Eric Gleason, Director, TXDOT Public Transportation Division  
 
FROM: Brian Loughmiller, Chairman, McKinney Urban Transit District Board  
 
DATE: April 19, 2022  
 
SUBJECT: De-Obligation and Return of FY18 5307 Funds  

 
Mr. Gleason, 

 

The McKinney Urban Transit District Board, acting for direct recipient of federal transit 

funds City of McKinney, voted to de-obligate the FY18 5307 funds of $2,944,216 at the 

McKinney Urban Transit District Board Meeting on April 19, 2022. These funds will be 

available for redistribution within the governor’s apportionment program. We are 

reviewing use and impact of available FY19 funding as our service program changes and 

will request obligation of funding accordingly.  
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Brian Loughmiller 

Chairman, McKinney Urban Transit District Board 


